
Tom Harrison - Statement for Election as CSCC Treasurer 
 

I have been a caver for over 10 years and a Mendip Caving Group (MCG) committee 

member since 2013. I am also a registrar for the MCRA. My caving is mostly digging at the 

moment, but I still enjoy the odd tourist trip and a visit somewhere new when the chance 

arises. 

 

In 2017 I was asked to take over the role of treasurer for the MCG and have filled that role 

on the committee ever since. I have a good eye for detail and figures and I’m a competent 

Excel user. 

 

I understand the importance of representing the caving clubs of the southern region and feel 

that I am I willing to listen to all the opinions and arguments of different parties before 

deciding where I sit on a particular issue. 

 

Outside of the caving world, I work as an Air Traffic Control Officer at the London Area 

Control Centre near Southampton. As this involves shift working, it can affect my availability 

to attend all meetings but, should I be elected, I will endeavour to be available as much as I 

can be. Even whilst at work, I can often join online meetings for short periods at a time. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Tom Harrison 


